TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Cooperation with the Russian Federation is expanding

A meeting was held between the Vice-Rector for International Activities Yevgeny Koshkin and the
delegation of the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization of Agriculture: Pro-rector
for Research, Professor Tahirzhon Sultanov and Professor Dilshod Bazarov.

During the talks, issues of cooperation between universities of the Russian Federation and the Republic of
Uzbekistan were discussed in the framework of the Decree of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan
"On measures to further expand bilateral strategic cooperation and allied relations between the Republic
of Uzbekistan and the Russian Federation".

As a result of the visit, the Treaty on Academic Cooperation between the Russian State Agrarian University
and the Moscow Academy of Agricultural Sciences was signed. Timiryazev and the Tashkent Institute of
Agricultural Irrigation and Mechanization.
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